
 

 

 
 
 

28th June, 2024 

Dear Families,  
 

Proms in the Playground & Summer Fair – Friday 5th July, 2024 
 
Proms 
We are delighted that we are able to bring you Proms in the Playground again this year. It 
will be a slightly scaled-down version without the instrumental pieces. We were very sad to 
have to say goodbye to Thanet Drum Tuition earlier in the year but are delighted to have 
been able to find a new company, ‘Make Time for Music’ for September if we have enough 
demand. Their advert is attached here and we’ll be sending home a flyer home too so 
please sign up for a September start. 
 
We will open the gates to the KS2 playground at 2.00pm with the aim of starting at 2.15pm. 
We appreciate how hot it was last year and this year looks as though it may remain very hot 
too so we will use the field instead of the playground to ensure we are cooler. Please make 
sure that pupils come prepared for the weather that day.  
 
After the event is finished, all pupils will return to their classes and will be collected from the 
usual place ready for the Summer Fair. 
 
Summer Fair 
The fair will begin as soon as the children are collected. There will be plenty of activities and 
fun things to do. We really appreciate all your donations that have gone to make the fair a 
real success and we are now crossing our fingers for great weather. 
 
Finally, please be aware that the Summer Fair will be cash-only event. It is also really helpful 
for us if you can bring some change so that we can make sure we don’t run out of floats too 
quickly. 
  
Thanks for all your support and we look forward to seeing you next Friday 
 

 
 
Mr T Platten  
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 

 


